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Adults are able to purchase flavored alcohol and marijuana. Why is nicotine any 

different? The same kid has the same chance of getting flavored alcohol, weed, or 

nicotine. Banning this is no different. I’ve worked at smoke shop for 5 years and I’ve 

never had a kid try to buy tobacco. These are adults purchasing flavored nicotine. 

 

All those women on the multnomah committee make me sick. They just sit there 

laughing, passing snacks to eachother, and not showing an ounce of respect to 

anyone that feels passionate enough to say something. What are they even doing, 

what are we paying them for? 

 

Leave people alone and figure out how to get fentanyl and homeless people out of 

our city if you really care about the “children”.  

 

Maybe you should be more transparent on what this ban is really about because 

there is a lot more productive things we could do with our time than ruining peoples 

buisness and forcing people to go back to cigarettes. 

 


